
Newsletter October 2018 

SPRC Annual Dinner and Prizegiving 
Please come along and support the club – Everybody is welcome 

The Leatherhead Club  - Kingston Road – Leatherhead – KT22 0EE 
Saturday 19th January – £25.00 per head 

6.30pm to sit down at 7.00pm 

                                                                  Starters 

Chicken liver parfait, chutney, melba toast. 
or 

Prawn, crab and avocado cocktail. 

Mains 

Roast fillet of stone bass, creamed leeks, buttered new potatoes, samphire, clam sauce. 
or 

Slow cooked fillet of pork, fondant potato, buttered greens, prune and madeira jus. 

   Desserts 

Vanilla cheese cake with fresh berries. 
or 

Sticky Toffee pudding with caramel sauce and honeycomb ice cream. 
*** 

Please book your place by placing your name on the board at the rifle club. 
Email your choice of starter-main course and dessert to paula.luke@live.com  

Any queries please email as above or ring 07584664234 
Pay the desk officer at the club – Final Date for booking 5th January 2019 

mailto:paula.luke@live.com


 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Urgent 

Air Range - Only .177 wadcutter pellets to 

be used.  

Anything else is strictly forbidden 

Stop Press !!!!!!! 
Surbiton Postal Rifle Club 
Annual General Meeting  

Thursday 6th December  - 8.00pm 
Prompt -Tea/coffee -Snacks. 

All welcome 

  Induction Course 

Our New Induction started on 27th September 18. 

We welcome the following members to Surbiton Postal Rifle Club 

Pete Colley - Lizzie Colley - Neel Chatterjee - Simon Burge 

Rhid Tinkler - Josh Tinkler – Stan Koper - Sam Koper  

Pete Wigginton 

CONGRATULATIONS 

To Our Chairman -  Ian Potts  

Who took part in National Bisley this year. 

 

He successfully gained a haul of trophies and has gained 

promotion to X class in preparation for next year. 

 

 

Sending all our best wishes and thoughts to 

Peter Long and Tony McCormick   

Who are both long standing members of Surbiton Postal 

Rifle club and both suffering health issues. 

We do hope that you will continue to make good progress 

and we look forward to seeing you back at the club in the 

near future. 

From all your friends at SPRC   
 

 

 

Shooter Certification cards 

Urgent 

For anyone intending to shoot on any M.O.D ranges 

 ie: Bisley  

and require a shooter certification card. 

Email  - The Secretary  at  -  Howard @fea.st 

 



 
 
So…..how good do you want to be? 
  
The chances are that you may not have been aware that the 52nd ISSF World Championships took place in Seoul 
from 31st August to 15th September.  To bring it down to a local level which we can more easily relate to, Surrey 
fielded no less than 5 members of the British team.  Surbiton’s very own David Goodfellow again attended in his  
role as Jury member. 
  
We might well think that the scores shot by the top people are way out of reach, but they all started at clubs much 
like ours and many continue to do so.  Granted there are always some countries who take their “system” to a 
professional level, but this is not always an advantage.  Kenny Parr, who shoots at Croydon, finished in 8th place in 
the men’s prone event. Unfortunately this discipline has recently been dropped from the Olympic programme, but 
has been replaced by others which are intended to broaden the interest and appeal of the sport to the media.   
  
The British women had a successful championship with Seonaid McIntosh becoming 50m Prone Rifle Women’s 
World Champion and then with her sister, Jen and Zoe Bruce, claiming the team bronze.  Seonaid also finished 4th 
in the 50m 3 Positions Women’s Rifle, thereby winning a quota place for the Tokyo 2020 Olympics. 
  
You can find all the details on the ISSF website at the following link https://www.issf-
sports.org/competitions/venue.ashx?cshipid=1750 where there are many articles, photos and videos to while away a 
few hours. 
 
If, after all that, you get bitten by the bug…..then the sky’s the limit as these shooters have shown! 
 
 

Good Shooting 
  
 
 

https://www.issf-sports.org/competitions/venue.ashx?cshipid=1750
https://www.issf-sports.org/competitions/venue.ashx?cshipid=1750


 
 
 

JUNIOR SCORES – so far 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to all our Juniors who are shooting the  
Surbiton Postal Rifle Club 
Internal Club Competition 

 
Good Shooting.  

SPRC Junior League

Apr-18 May-18 Jun-18 Jul-18 Aug-18 Sep-18

Score No cards Score No cards Macrae Score No cards Macrae Score No cards Macrae Score No cards Macrae Score No cards Macrae

Rest

Lauren Botha 137 2 266 4 99.945 321 4 100.357 271 4 99.495 235 4 99.758

Woody Clarke 52 2

Mason Pearce 89 2

Alexander Hughes Rodriguez76 1 296 4 99.931 257 4 99.685 179 3 99.888 290 4 100.283 197 3 99.79

Anthony Hughes Rodriguez142 2 195 3 99.824 271 4 100.069 253 4 99.879 306 4 100.317 153 2 100

Sling

Adam Attal N/A

Loxley Bayfield 163 2 250 3 100.078 339 4 100.065 337 4 99.975 344 4 100.084 350 4 100.079

James Eakin 171 2

Portia Katzauer 84 1

Thomas Meegan 312 4 #DIV/0! 323 4 100.102 323 4 100 349 4 100.268



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is our final newsletter for this year so on Behalf of the SPRC committee 

We would like to wish everyone a Happy Christmas 

and 

Happy Healthy and Prosperous 2019 

plus lots of Good Shooting. 

In Memoriam 
We are sorry to hear the sad news of the passing of our 

dear friend Tom Kimsey. 
He was a member of Surbiton Postal Rifle club for many 
many years and played a very active roll in helping the 
club. He was regularly seen manning the desk, scoring 

cards and helping in anyway he could. 
He will be sadly missed 

His funeral took place at Randalls Park Crematorium, 
Leatherhead 

SPRC made a donation to the Princess Alice Hospice on 
behalf of the members. 

 

Classified Ads 

Advertise here - For Sale - Wanted  

If you would like to advertise anything for sale or are 

looking to buy something. 

On howard@fea.st 

doesn’t have to be shooting related.  

Email  - The Secretary  at Howard @fea.st 


